
SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

NOTICE 
Activating E-mail address 

Students who have applied for the upcoming 
Examinations in April, 2022 have to activate the 
E-mail D ( reg.no@sllc.ac.lk, Example - 50250@sllc.ac.lk) 

given to them by Law College on or before March 

31, 2022. 

Activating the E-mail is important because the 

Admissions for the April, 2022 Examinations will 

be E-mailed to this address given to you by Law 

College. 
If there are any queries regarding activation / 

login credentials, please send a WhatsApp 

message with your Name, Registration Number 

and query to VLE-Admin (VLE 01) WhatsApp 
number 0716456758. 

Registrar Registrar 

Sri Lanka Law College 
Colombo 12 

March 22, 2022 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

